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It is good to see 

children and staff back 

in school, safe and well, 

after the Easter break. 

I hope everyone 

enjoyed their holiday. 

On our return, we have 

welcomed a number of 

new pupils, particularly 

into Nursery. It has 

been a delight to see 

them settle so well into 

their new setting and 

for our existing pupils 

to be so warm and 

welcoming. 

Mr Rochfort returned 

from the football 

tournament this week 

praising the 

sportsmanship of our 

team. That makes me 

extremely proud – 

medals were the icing on 

the cake, but being good 

sports is tops! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Glyn Crawley – for settling in 
amazingly well and 
enthusiastically joining in with all 
activities. 

Mrs Beck Harry Blackwell – for being so 
thoughtful and helpful. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Augusta Nanor – for a superb 
attitude in al her learning. 

Miss Daly Alfie Morley – for a brilliant start 
back to school with a fantastic 
hard-working attitude. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Max Rowell – for an excellent 
contribution and sharing of 
knowledge in science. 

Mr Warden Riley Blackie – for a fantastic 
attitude this week. 

Mrs Robson Caiden Vardy – for amazing 
football teamwork and 
sportsmanship. 

Mr Rochfort Denis Banea – for superb recent 
writing and use of vocabulary. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec    Freddie Ross Yr 1    Leo Thirling 

Yr 2   Dylan Poulter-Wallis Yr 3   Sean Simon 

Yr 4   Sapphire Rowell Yr 5   Shadrach Simon 

Yr 6   Joshua Stokes  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

95% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
30th April Class Photos 

6th May May Day holiday 

13th May  Year 6 SATS 

17th May Year 3 Visit to Yorkshire Arboretum 

11th June KS2 to Countryside Day 

WC 17th June Sports Week 

21st June Sports Day 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 94% 

Yr 1 91% 

Yr 2 97% 

Yr 3 93% 

Yr 4 97% 

Yr 5 97% 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

  

  

If you move house, or 

change mobile phone 

number, please inform 

school. It is vital that we 

have up to date emergency 

contact details. 

 
Well done to our Year 

5/6 football team. 
Bronze medal winners 

in the local schools 
tournament. 

 

Year 3 Swimming 

starts on Monday 

15th April 2024 

Please return 

consents and pay 

£2 online 

 
100% Attendance 
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ABSENCE 

If your child is 

going to be 

absent, it is 

imperative that 

you phone the 

office before 

9.00am, 

otherwise the 

absence is 

recorded as 

unauthorised. 

01609772382 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 
Our Breakfast Club runs 

every day - pay online. 
£2 from 8.00am (with 

breakfast) 

£1 from 8.15 am 

 

 

 

 

PE KIT 
A number of children do 

not have PE kit in school. 

Please ensure that they 

have kit in school at all 

times. 
 


